
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

July 3, 2024 
 

A D D E N D U M   N O.  2 
 
Notice to All Persons and Firms Proposing 
to Submit a Bid or Furnish Materials for 
New Florissant Road Resurfacing 
St. Louis County Project No. AR-1796 
Federal Project No. STP-5595(618) 
 
The construction contract for this project has been revised as follows: 
 
No. 1 
 
The bid date had been revised from Wednesday, July 10, 2024, to Wednesday, 
July 24, 2024.  The timeline for questions will also be extended two additional 
weeks to Wednesday, July 17, 2024 at 5:00pm.  
 
Please note Addendum #3 will be issued the Week of July 8th with revisions to the 
Itemized Bid Sheets, Summary of Quantities and Detailed Quantities Sheets. 

 
ATTENTION BIDDERS: THE ADDENDUM ACKNOWLEDGEMENT IN THE BID 

DOCUMENTS MUST BE COMPLETED AND SUBMITTED WITH ALL BID 

PROPOSALS. 

 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Kori Neely, P.E. 
Supervisor of Project Managers – Roadway 
Department of Transportation and Public Works 
1050 North Lindbergh Boulevard 
Creve Coeur, MO 63132 
 


